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Dave Barthelmy

From: Kevin Ward and The Mineral Gallery <kevin@themineralgallery.ccsend.com> on behalf 

of Kevin Ward and The Mineral Gallery <kward@themineralgallery.com>

Sent: Tuesday, February 4, 2014 8:42 AM

To: dbarthelmy@webmineral.com

Subject: * * * The Current Tucson Mineral Auction Closes Tomorrow! * * *

 
 

 

 

The Tucson Mineral Auction Closes Wednesday 

   

The second auction for Tucson is winding down and will close tomorrow on 
Wednesday, February 5th at 9 PM Central Time. There are a large number of 
fine auction mineral specimens still in need of opening bids and just to make 
make things a little more interesting during the final two days of bidding.... 

  

All Suggested Reserves have all been Reduced! 
 

The suggested reserve levels are now 10% to 25% lower for the close! 
 

The Tucson Show Mineral Auction  
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* Thanks Again for Making Us Your First Choice for Fine Minerals * 

 

 

Contact Information  

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

   

 The Tucson 2014 Show Updates are Coming Very Soon! 

  

* Hundreds of amazing new mineral specimens from the show * 

Please watch for the update notices! 

 

  

Kevin Ward - PO Box 91448 - Mobile, AL  36691 

 www.themineralgallery.com - (251) 648-0541 - 

www.exceptionalminerals.com 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 

 

 
 

Forward email 

 

 

This email was sent to dbarthelmy@webmineral.com by kward@themineralgallery.com |    
Update Profile/Email Address | Instant removal with SafeUnsubscribe™ | Privacy Policy. 

The Mineral Gallery | PO Box 91448 | Mobile | AL | 36691 

 


